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BALTIMORE COUNTY PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
 
 
DATE:  September 8, 2009 
 
TO:   BOARD OF EDUCATION 
 
FROM:  Dr. Joe A. Hairston, Superintendent 
 
SUBJECT: CONSIDERATION OF THE PROPOSED FY 2011 STATE AND 

COUNTY CAPITAL BUDGET REQUEST 
 
ORIGINATOR: J. Robert Haines, Deputy Superintendent 
 
RESOURCE   
PERSON(S):  Barbara Burnopp, Chief Financial Officer 
   Kevin Grabill, Fiscal Analyst, Budget and Reporting 
 
 

RECOMMENDATION 
 

That the Board of Education approves the superintendent’s proposed FY 
2011 state capital budget recommendations.  The budget was introduced 
at the August 11, 2009, Board meeting and discussed at the board work 
session on August 25, 2009.  The state requested projects require county 
matching funds be verified before final state approval. 
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Attachment I - Proposed FY 2011 State Capital Budget Request by Priority Order 
 

Exhibit P 
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